
Request for Information on
Regulatory Reform on Artificial
Intelligence

10.01.25

The Office of Science and Technology Policy (OSTP) is seeking public input to identify federal statutes, regulations, and

administrative processes that may hinder the development and adoption of AI technologies in the U.S. This Request for

Information invites feedback from industry, academia, government entities, and other stakeholders to help shape future

regulatory reforms that promote AI innovation. Comments are due October 27.
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https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2025/09/26/2025-18737/notice-of-request-for-information-regulatory-reform-on-artificial-intelligence
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